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Jacob Wessel
11/23/2021 11:20 AM
09-1295-S5

To members of the Los Angeles City Council, I write to support
the taking of this land by the City using eminent domain for
expansion and connection of the Expo Line Bike Path through the
Northvale Gap. This disconnected section is extremely important
for providing a safe and comfortable connection for people riding
bikes on the Expo Line Path between West LA and Culver City
and the current on-street route is neither safe from vehicles nor
easy given the tough hills. I urge the council to act quickly to
build out this sorely needed gap in the most useful off-street
biking path on the Westside. Best, Jacob Wessel
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I am a daily bike commuter in Los Angeles. I strongly support the
completion of the Expo line bike path with the Northvale Gap
closure project. Our streets are not safe for bike riders, and the
alternate route through this bike path gap includes a dangerous
left hand turn across Motor Ave. Closing the Northvale Gap and
completing the Expo line bike path will make bike riding through
the area much safer for riders and pedestrians. Safe cycling
infrastructure is also key to promoting climate friendly commutes
via bike and e-bike. Please complete the bike path.



